UNEWZ SUBMISSION: Don't Throw that Bottle Away!
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Did you know that come Oct. 1, that will be illegal to throw plastic bottles in the trash can?

Rigid plastic containers such as soda and water bottles, laundry detergent containers and milk
jugs, will no longer be able to be discarded in regular trash bins beginning Oct. 1 after the state
of North Carolina becomes one of the first in the nation to ban the practice.

Rigid plastics are defined as bottles with a neck smaller than the body of the container.

www.wect.com/Global/story.asp?s=10478564

If you see news happening, submit it to UNEWZ@GoBlueRidge.netl The story could end up
on GBR's front page and you could win gift certificates at local places of business.l For more
UNEW/Z items, click the UNEWZ link on the dropdown menu on the right side of GBR's
homepage.




